From: celia frisby [mailtj

Sent: 02 October 2021 23:03
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Princes Parade

To who it may concern i would like to log my objection to the proposed plans for Princes Parade. It is
appalling the thought of the proposed changes and plans to the area of outstanding beauty near the
canal, steeped with history and wildlife.

It seems that nowhere is sacred and the amount of objections you must of receive and people
protesting and publicly objecting, surely at some point what the public want and value will need to be
heard. As if Otterpool and the hideous flats by the historic Leas Lifts are not bad enough, to destroy
the Hythe seafront and a beauty spot that is so valued by so many I

C Frisby-Hadlum





